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Year 6 at the ‘Sound Out’ schools concert  
Dugdale Theatre, Enfield Town – Thursday 26th June 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to the Sound Out schools’ concert at 
the Dugdale Theatre (Enfield Town) on Thursday 26th June. The brilliant London Sinfonietta will be 
bringing a version of this event, which usually takes place in the prestigious Royal Festival Hall, to 
Enfield for the borough’s students to enjoy. 
 
The concert celebrates the work of living composers and takes pupils on a whistle-stop tour of new 
music and how to create and compose themselves. The performance will begin at 1.30pm and last 
45 minutes. 
 
Year 6 class will travel to and from the Dugdale Theatre on the 121 bus, leaving school at 12.45pm 
so they have plenty of time to get there. They will then leave Enfield town at around 2.15pm so 
should be back in time for the end of the school day. See below for key details. 
 
Event: ‘Sound Out’ schools concert  
 
Date and time of event (including travel): Thursday 26th June, 12.45pm-3pm 
Venue: Dugdale Theatre, Enfield Town 
Adults: Mr Currie, Mr Palmer, Miss Imbrogino  
Travel: 121 bus 
Lunch: 12.15pm, in school 
Cost: FREE 
 
Children are to wear uniforms and bring water bottles (plus coats/umbrellas if it rains). 
 
Please use Arbor to register that you have read and understood this letter and are happy for your 
child to attend. Feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Merritt-Hall (Primary Music & Languages Lead) 
North Star Academy Trust 
 


